
  

  

= 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

A warm welcome 

everyone at the start of 

another new year. It is 

lovely to see new 

faces…and also those 

that are more familiar! 

Everyone always looks 

squeaky clean in 

September with shiny 

new shoes! 

New parents – you will 

receive a weekly 

newsletter emailed to 

you, but you can also 

keep up with our day to 

day events on our 

Facebook page, why not 

take a look? 

 
Our door is always open 

– remember the first 

port of call is the class 

teacher. 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Arabella Caldicott – for settling in 
well and joining in with activities 
with her friends. 

Mrs Beck Zeriya Oynak – for making a 
fantastic start at Mill Hill School. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Rida Shamieh – for making a 
fantastic start in Year 1,no fuss 
and getting on with work. 

Miss Daly Eirone de Dios – for some 
fantastic independent art work 
and a hardworking attitude. 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Albie Overbury – for making a 
fantastic start at Mill Hill and 
working hard. 

Mr Warden Harris Hayworth – for a fantastic 
start to the year – focused and 
hard working. 

Mrs Robson Riley Blackie - for hard work and 
super class participation. 

Mr Rochfort Leyton King  - for joining in well 
with all class lessons. 

 

 Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec  Penny Doherty Yr 1   Morgan Jamieson 

Yr 2 Keaton Wood Yr 3   Freya-Leigh Bowers 

Yr 4  Sean Simon Yr 5   Blaize Watkins 

Yr 6  Ella-Louise Hannant  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

94% 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
24th Oct   Half term holiday  

25th Oct   Training Day  

4th Nov     Return to school 

4th Nov    Individual photographs 

15th Nov   Non Uniform Day Christmas decs/crackers/napkins etc 

21st Nov   THURSDAY Non uniform day Savoury nibbles 

29th Nov   Non Uniform Day Christmas chocolate 

6th Dec     Christmas Craft Day 

11th Dec   Nativity 

18th Dec   Christmas Dinner & Jumper Day 

19th Dec   Whole school Panto - Jack & the Beanstalk   

20th Dec   Christmas holiday 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 95% 

Yr 1 89% 

Yr 2 95% 

Yr 3 98% 

Yr 4 91% 

Yr 5 92% 

Yr 6 99% 
 

 

 
Do you shop at Asda? Do you have 

the Asda rewards app? If so, you 

can nominate a school to receive 

cash every time you use the app, 

up until November. Please help by 

nominating our school! 

 

 
As we are keen to promote good dental health, could we 
remind everyone that water should be brought to drink, 

not sugary or fruit flavoured drinks. 

 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL 
Our Year 6 class have had an amazing start to the new school 

year with a residential to Carlton Lodge.  
Thank you to the staff who generously gave up their time to 

give them this exciting opportunity. 

 

PROMPT ARRIVAL AT SCHOOL 

The doors open at 8.40 am 

Children should be in class, ready to learn, at 

8.50am 

We are monitoring late attenders. 

 

 

Attendance, at the start of the new year, is very 

disappointing. Those children who are absent in the first 

week of a new term tend to become persistent 

absentees. Please ensure that your child attends school 

regularly. Holidays will not be authorised. 

100% 

Attenders 

155 
All children should now have been given a new 

PE T shirt. In addition, they need black shorts and 

trainers in school please. 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

Reception, Years 1 and 2, all receive universal free 

school meals but some may have a financial 

entitlement which brings in extra funding for school. 

Additionally, if your child is in Years 3,4,5 or 6, 

please call in at the office for a form if you believe 

you are entitled to Free School Meals. 

 


